
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
OFFICE OF THE NEVADA ATTORNEY GENERAL 

GRANTEE 
FIRST RESPONDER PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT PROGRAM- MASS 

CASUALTY EVENT 
 
The Nevada Attorney General (AGO) received a settlement from Wells Fargo Bank. The 
funds are available to purchase protective equipment for first responder agencies to 
ensure their safety when responding to mass shootings and other mass casualty events. 
To implement these purchases, the AGO hereby solicits proposals from eligible grantees, 
as described in this Request for Proposal.  The proceeds from this settlement will be 
awarded in the form of grants, subject to the terms of this Request for Proposal.   
 
The primary objective of the grant is to ensure first responders have sufficient resources 
to procure protective equipment so they have the ability to safely engage in active 
shooter and mass casualty events. Funding cut during the recession which would have 
been used to purchase protective equipment for first responders has not been restored 
to agency budgets. Agencies have been left with aging and insufficient numbers of 
protective gear. 


